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February 20,2007

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower
Director
Center forJudicial Accountability, inc.
P.O. Box 8220
White Plains, NY 10602

Dear Ms. Sassower:

You asked on Friday during the symposium last why I had not responded to your
correspondence in December, and I had indicated that I did not recall it. Prompted by your
supplying a copy, and on investigating, I now see that the letter in fact was a broadside sent to
everyone connected with the Program in Law andJournalism, and that our co-director, Professor
Cameron Stracher, answered you by email not once but twice. As I now reconstruct it, I did not
think then that the same letter to people at the same institution required separate answers, and I
adhere to that belief. As Mr. Stracher has made clear, your agenda and ours are different.
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K. Lieberman
iate Dean for Academic Affairs and Professor

Sincerely,

cc. Prof. Cameron Stracher


